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LPP Costs.  
 
There are significant costs associated with developing the LPP. Despite this being a government 
initiative, there is no direct funding for the process. CCC has previously agreed to share some of the 
cost. Previously we have agreed to meet the costs of the Focus Groups. RJW and EW (Treasurer) are 
exploring how to achieve this. 
 
 
 


